
                                                                                             

27/03/2020 

Dear Parents/Carers 

I just wanted to touch base with you all and let you know that if your child/young person is 

not attending school at the moment, that some of the special school nursing team are still 

available to offer support via phone/email. I plan to have at least one nurse on duty Monday 

– Friday, during term time to support all of the schools. If you need any non-urgent special 

school nursing support, please email the relevant school email address below: 

Lonsdalenurses.enh-tr@nhs.net 

Lakesidenurses.enh-tr@nhs.net 

Greensidenurses.enh-tr@nhs.net 

Amwellnurses.enh-tr@nhs.net 

All of the above email addresses will be checked by a member of the special school nursing 

team on a daily basis during term time, you should expect a response within 2 working days. 

If you would like to speak to a member of the special school nursing team, please include a 

contact number in your email. There may not be a nurse on duty or available to contact you 

who are usually based at your child’s school, however it will be a nurse from our special 

school nursing team. The reason for this is that some of our team and I have been 

redeployed to work at Lister to support hospital care during the Covid-19 epidemic.  

Please continue to contact 111 or your GP for any urgent medical concerns. 

All school medical review appointments with our community Paediatricians will go ahead via 

telephone, until further notice. 

I wish you all well at this difficult time, the special school nursing team and I all look forward 

to seeing your children again soon.  

Best Wishes 

Lisa Gaudion 

Nurse Team Manager – Special Schools 

mailto:Lonsdalenurses.enh-tr@nhs.net
mailto:Lakesidenurses.enh-tr@nhs.net
mailto:Greensidenurses.enh-tr@nhs.net
mailto:Amwellnurses.enh-tr@nhs.net

